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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1439 requires OSBI to post and maintain a publicly accessible list on its website of any 

person convicted of a felony as it relates to injuries to animals. The OSBI would likely need one 

FTE at an annual salary of approximately $62,000 to carry out the provisions of SB 1439. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Approximately $42,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: Approximately $62,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation  


